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Jacquelynn Tillett Named to ACNM Fellowship 
 

SILVER SPRING, MD - Jacquelynn Tillett CNM, PhD, FACNM, was inducted into the Fellowship 
of the American College of Nurse-Midwives (FACNM) at the ACNM’s 52nd Annual Meeting in 
Chicago, Illinois, this May. 
 
Jacquelynn Tillett completed her midwifery education in 1987 and her Doctor of Nursing degree in 
1994, both at Rush University College of Nursing in Chicago.  She is Director of the Midwifery and 
Wellness Center affiliated with Aurora Sinai Medical Center in Milwaukee, Wisconsin, and is an 
Assistant Clinical Professor at the University of Wisconsin School of Medicine and Public Health.  She 
mentors her staff to serve on committees and working groups throughout the hospital and the State and 
has made public service part of staff evaluation.  Jackie serves on the Board of the Wisconsin 
Association for Perinatal Care, the Wisconsin Maternal Mortality Review Board, and the Board of the 
Aurora/University of Wisconsin Medical Group. 
 
Jackie has worked with the Quality Management Section of the Division of Standards and Practice since 
1995, serving as Chair since 2001.  She edited the 2nd and 3rd editions of the ACNM handbook Quality 
Management and wrote the chapter on quality improvement.  She was instrumental in the development 
of the ACNM Benchmarking Project and its further dissemination.  
 
Dr. Tillett is a reviewer for the Journal of Midwifery and Women’s Health and for MCN, the Journal of 
Maternal Child Nursing and serves as Associate Editor for the Journal of Perinatal and Neonatal 
Nursing. 
 
Fellowship in the American College of Nurse-Midwives (FACNM) is an honor bestowed upon those 
midwives whose demonstrated leadership, clinical excellence, outstanding scholarship, and professional 
achievement have merited special recognition both within and outside the midwifery profession.  In light 
of the vast wealth of expertise and collective wisdom represented within the body of Fellows, its mission 
is to serve the ACNM in a consultative and advisory capacity. 

 
### 

 
For more information, please contact Rebecca Jacob, ACNM Communications Manager at (240) 
485-1822 or via email at rjacob@acnm.org.   
 
With roots dating to 1929, the American College of Nurse-Midwives is the oldest women's health care association in the U.S.  ACNM's mission is to 
promote the health and well-being of women and newborns within their families and communities through the development and support of the profession 
of midwifery as practiced by certified nurse-midwives and certified midwives.  Midwives believe every individual has the right to safe, satisfying health 
care with respect for human dignity and cultural variations.  More information about ACNM can be found at www.midwife.org. 
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